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       23rd September, 2020

Dear Families,

The Wearing of Face Coverings on the School Premises
In light of the current COVID-19 situation in Newcastle and rising cases across the city, I write to request that all adults who enter the school premises on an afternoon now wear a face covering when they come into school to collect their child.
Thank you for your co-operation and continuing support during these very challenging times.

With my very best wishes,

Mrs Meldrum

Acting Headteacher
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�
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Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School
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